
  
 
  

 

News for Immediate Release  

Aug. 1, 2019 

Auditor General DePasquale Seeks Answers on Costs of Wilkes-Barre 
Area School District Construction  

HARRISBURG – Auditor General Eugene DePasquale has asked the Wilkes-Barre Area School District in 
Luzerne County to provide him with details of its school construction and consolidation plan. 

“More than 30 residents of the Wilkes-Barre Area School District have contacted my office to express 
concerns about the district’s consolidation and building project,” DePasquale said. “I take these 
concerns very seriously.” 

The district plans to consolidate its three high schools into one new building. DePasquale asked the 
district to provide copies of feasibility studies, appraisal documents, financial and debt service plans, 
lists of vendors and details on project costs. 

DePasquale said his interest in the Wilkes-Barre project is driven by public concern and his 2016 audit of 
the Penn Hills School District in Allegheny County, where a consolidation and building project left that 
district’s taxpayers saddled with $167 million in long-term debt. 

Learn more about the Department of the Auditor General online at www.PaAuditor.gov.    
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